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November 8, 2017     Via e-mail: publichearings@victoria.ca 
 
 
City of Victoria  
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

 
 
RE: Referral Response – Early Termination of Land Use Contracts – Bylaw No. 17-
057:1964 Fort Street   
 
Thank you for your adoption of bylaw referral received November 1st, 2017. Please see the below 
comments from our Integrated Water Services division.  
 
Please note that Integrated Water Services has a sewage pump station located directly north of 
the subject property (please see attached map), as well as a sewage force main on Trent Street 
west of the property and these assets cannot be affected by any land use change or 
construction on 1964 Fort Street. Access needs to be maintained via Fort and Trent Street to 
our infrastructure. Integrated Water Services requests to be informed/consulted should new 
construction be required on this site to ensure there are no conflicts with our assets. 
 
 
Erin Ulanowski, 
Administrative Secretary, Real Estate Services  
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